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Q. Has Newfoundland Power replaced circuit breakers since 2004 because of fault duty

limitations? Will any of Newfoundland Power’s circuit breakers need to be replaced
after the integration of Muskrat Falls and the Labrador-Island Link?

A Newfoundland Power has replaced 12 circuit breakers since 2004 because of fault duty

limitations. The majority of the replacements were due to the installation of additional
power transformers in substations.

A preliminary review shows that 1 Newfoundland Power circuit breaker at Oxen Pond
Terminal Station will need to be replaced in 2017 prior to the integration of Muskrat Falls
and the Labrador-Island Link. A more detailed analysis is required prior to the
Company’s 2017 Capital Budget submission to confirm this requirement.
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